
 
 
 
 

 
 

Together it Works/Ensemble ça marche! 
 Saturday, November 13, 2021 

École Central Elementary School of the Arts 

Month at a glance… 
 November Dates 

19th - Lockdown practice at 11:30 
19th – Popcorn Day  

22nd- Report Cards Go Home 
24th - Early Dismissal Day 1:55 pm 

25th- Crazy Socks Day 
25th - Early Dismissal Day 1:55 pm 

26th - NID - Parent/Teacher Interviews 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 
Dear Parents, 
Canteen Orders for December are due Sunday, November 28, 2021.  Please do not forget to 
pay for your order when you place it.     
Purdy Orders should be here in two weeks.  We will send home a memo when they are ready 
for pick up. 
Lock Down Practice: We will have a lock down practice Friday, November 19 at 11:30 am.  
We will be unavailable during the practice as all staff participate. We understand these can 
be stressful for our student but we will prepare them as best as we can previous to the 
practice.  The lock down practices will never be a surprise.  We encourage you to talk about 
it with your child/children at home also.  Please let us know if you have any questions. 
Parent/Teacher Interviews:  The interviews will be the week of November 22 during early 
dismissal days and Friday.  Teachers will be setting up the meetings with all families.  
Meetings will be virtual.  If a virtual meeting is not possible, all parents coming into the 
school for a meeting will be required to wear a mask and sign in at the main doors.   
Central School gives back: Our classes are having a friendly competition.  All classes will be 
collecting items for the Women’s Resource Centre.  Please see the attached list.  All classes 
that collect the majority of items will have a visit from our mascot.  Thank you to the PAC 
for doing this.     
Central PAC: Don’t forget to purchase your calendar to be entered into the draw for 
multiple chances to win some money.   
 
      Please don’t hesitate to call or email if you have any questions or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 
Mme Côté-Aubin                                                        Mr. Brooks 
Principal                                                                    Vice-Principal 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
  

Thank you to Mme Janelle and Mme Noémie for leading our 
Remembrance Day Assembly and to Mme Isabella’s class for the 
beautiful work for SJA Promo 

                 
 

          
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/sd60ec/ 
Central Website: https://central.prn.bc.ca 
Central Calendar: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Cj68bgpnqvxi5R2G1Lj8JSvSASKGCTwf-
oYAVfMQ0tw/edit?usp=sharing 

 

Happenings and Websites 


